
An Invitation 
The United States Ursuline JPIC team is inviting you to consider the following 
appeal during the Lent and Easter season. 

Since 1960, The Ursulines in Venezuela , with the collaboration of parents and 
alumnae from Merici Academy, have been supporting education and Catholic 

formation to students at 
Corazon de Maria in Petare, a 

barrio of Caracas.   

We are all aware of the economic situation in 
Venezuela.  The Ursuline Sisters and ASEAM 
(alumnae), started a campaign “ACTIVA TU 
SERVIAM” to bring food, medicine and school 
supplies to take to them to help alleviate their 

hunger and basic needs.  To date they can 
supply less than half the students with “arepa”, 

breakfast.  Their goal: to provide daily breakfast to 
all 750 children at school as well as other necessary 

supplies. 

Can you help?  During the Lent and Easter season we will be collecting funds here in the United 
States to support our sisters and collaborators in Venezuela in 

their feeding program.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch for more information on this project in 
the coming weeks.  All funds collected can be sent to: 

                                         Ursuline Province Center      
                                  1338 North Ave. 
                     New Rochelle, NY 10805 
        Venezuela Project  

Your JPIC Team, 
Dianne Baumunk, osu  
Mary Ann Dooling, osu 
Alice Marie Girodano, osu 
Maureen Welch, osu 
    


